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Newsletter for the Barony of Loch Salann in the Kingdom of Artemisia



This is the Questing Quill, published by and for the 
members of the Barony of Loch Salann of the Society 
for Creative Anachronism, Inc.

The Questing Quill is now being published quarterly 
as an online PDF and is available to all members 
of the Barony at no charge.  This is not a corporate 
publication of the SCA and does not delineate SCA 
policies.

Copyright Information
Contents of the Questing Quill are copyright 2018, The Barony 
of Loch Salann. Except where otherwise stated, all articles in 
this publication may be reprinted without special permission in 
newsletters and other branches of the SCA, Inc., subject to the 
following restrictions:

1. The text must be printed in its entirety, without additions or 
changes.
2. The author’s name and original publication must be printed 
with the text.
3. You must send a letter to the Chronicler, stating which articles 
have been used and where they are being reprinted.

Submissions are not only welcome, they are encouraged! Be a part of the newsletter, reach 
the people, share your knowledge and wisdom. 

Please send all submissions to the Chronicler at chronicler@loch-salann.org. Please include 
Questing Quill in the subject line. Thank you! 



Hear Ye Hear Ye

Baronial Polling Mailed

The polling has been mailed requesting members of the Populace to express their desires 
regarding the next Baron and Baroness of Loch Salann. Ballots must be submitted by 
8/29/18. Unfortunately, this does not leave as much time as was hoped for this polling. 
We have had a number of vacations, both here and at Society, that has prevented us from 
obtaining the mailing labels earlier than this. The mailing will include the ballot and a 
stamped envelope addressed to Their Royal Highnesses. The wording of the ballot is as fol-
lows:

Please indicate your support by circling one of the following:

1. YES, I support the intent of His Lordship Hoggar Hanson and Mistress Bronwyn Morgan 
to be the next Baron and Baroness of the Barony of Loch Salann.

2. NO, I do not support the intent of His Lordship Hoggar Hanson and Mistress Bronwyn 
Morgan to be the next Baron and Baroness of the Barony of Loch Salann.
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Baron Ælwynn                                                                                                                                 
Baroness Amanda

You can find words and news from our Baron and Baroness at the following 
link on the website: http://www.lochsalann.org/category/library/barons-
words/

Updates from our monthly Forum meetings can also be located online at:
http://www.lochsalann.org/category/library/baronial-forum/ 

Baron & Baroness
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Baronial Officer News

Seneschal’s Office: 
Baronial Officer Reports can be found on the 
website and are tagged as “Baronial Forum” 
http://www.lochsalann.org/category/library/
baronial-forum/ 

Find the latest on our 
officers:  
http://www.lochsalann.org/about/officers/ 

http://www.lochsalann.org/category/library/baronial-forum/ 
http://www.lochsalann.org/category/library/baronial-forum/ 


3

In addition to the Kingdom Newsletter, find the latest on:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/LochSalann/events/

Utah Renaissance Faire Demo - 2018 - August 24th and 25th

Don’t miss Harvest War in Cote du Ciel Sept. 6th-9th

Solstice Court and Baronial Investiture - December 8th

Upcoming Activities and Events
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Guilds and Activities

ARCHERY
Practices have moved back outside. Check out the Loch Salann Archery Facebook page for updates and weekly 
shoot information at: http://www.loch-salann.org/blog/activities/archery-practice/ or https://www.facebook.com/
groups/258853954213137. You can contact our Captain of the Archers by email at  archery@loch-salann.org.

ARTS & SCIENCES
More information will be posted on the Baronial Facebook page and the Loch-Salann.org website. Contact for more 
information: Heloys de Bec - email at moas@loch-salann.org.

BARONIAL BARDIC CIRCLE
The Bardic Circle will be holding monthly meetings on the 4th Sunday of each month at the home of HE Amanda de 
Spencer. Contact Robin de Spencer for additional information 801-520-5481 (no 
calls after 9 please).   

BREWER’S GUILD 
The Brewer’s Guild will hold meetings approximately every six weeks.  
Announcements will be made on Facebook pages and on the Baronial Website.  The 
meetings will be held on Friday evenings and will be at the home of HE Dunkr. 

COOK’S GUILD  
Additional information will be posted on the facebook pages for Loch Salann and 
Loch Salann Arts & Sciences, plus on the Loch Salann baronial website. Please contact Mistress Casamira by email at 
jeannecas@gmail.com or by phone 801-572-6458 (speak to the Machine) if you have questions.

FIGHTER PRACTICE 
Armored Combat (Heavy Fighting) and Rapier Combat practice have moved to our summer site at the Veridian Center, on 
Tuesdays, from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. (or until it is too dark in these earlier Spring months)
8030 S 1825 W West Jordan, UT 84088
*Note: Donations are still welcome to help offset the cost of our indoor site. For more information, contact the Knight 
Marshall by email at kmarshal@loch-salann.org 

This is the latest known information on our guilds as of the publication date. If 
you have any updates, have a guild that is not listed, or would like to share your 
household activities with the populace, please contact the Chronicler, chroni-
cler@loch-salann.org. 
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Guilds and Activities

GARDENING GUILD 
The Gardening Guild is currently on hiatus. Please contact the Minister of Arts & Sciences if you’d like to participate or 
help run this guild.

MIDDLE EASTERN DANCE AND DRUMMER’S GUILD
The Dance and Drummer’s Guild is currently on hiatus.  Once it starts up again, Lady Zafirah will post dates and times for 
meetings, but please feel free to contact her if you have questions. Contact Lady Zafirah: 801-971-2308 or 
zemlar@hotmail.com for additional information or changes.   

MUSICIAN’S GUILD 
The Musician’s Guild is led by Mistress Anne de Junius (June Olsen), and will be meeting (for the foreseeable future) on 
Thursdays at 7:00 pm at the home of Mistress Aldgyth atten Fennholme (Diane Keay) in the Avenues, 276 B St. SLC.  
Everyone is welcome regardless of musical skill. We are a teaching guild and welcome beginners, and all that is required 
is a love of medieval music. If you can’t meet for practice, your musical talents are still most welcome at events.
Contacts: Mistress Anne, 801-466-7300; Mistress Aldgyth, 801-598-7867; or Lady Gauden (Leah Sanford), 801-819-
9814.
We also have a Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/901096403326655/ If you want to join the group go 
to the page and send us a request.

NEEDLEWORKER’S GUILD
The Needleworkers Guild meets on the first Wednesday of the month from 7-9 PM at the home of  Mistress Bethoc du 
Cruford. Location 628 N. American Beauty Drive, Salt Lake City UT 84116. If you need more info or have questions you 
can contact Bethoc at 801.322.4984 or email her at leishman10@msn.com. The group has a Facebook 
Page Barony of Loch Salann Needleworker’s Guild, where you can read their reports and catch up on 
their largess projects and the 100 DAYS OF EMBROIDERY challenge.

THROWN WEAPONS
Check the Barony’s Facebook page for updates on planned Thrown Weapons activites and locations.

SOUTHERN PEWTER CASTER’S GUILD
Southern Pewter Caster’s Guild currently meets on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the home of HE Oonaugh. Please 
contact her for additional information 801-898-7829.

UNIVERSITY OF LOCH SALANN
The University currently meets on the last Thursday of each month at Holdtyte. Please visit the Facebook Page for updates 
on planned classes.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/901096403326655/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/blsneedleworkers/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/blsneedleworkers/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/286480191774123/
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WEBSITES
Barony of Loch Salann: http://www.loch-salann.org
Kingdom of Artemisia: http://www.artemisia.sca.org
Official SCA homepage: http://www.sca.org

BARON AND BARONESS
Æylwin de Spencer & Amanda de Spencer, 801-520-5482 
(Please, no calls after 9:00 p.m.) Baron@loch-salann.org 
& baroness@loch-salann.org

OFFICERS
Out of respect for all of our officers, Please, no phone 
calls after 9:00 p.m. -  Thank you!

Find the current office holders on our website:
http://www.lochsalann.org/about/officers/ 

Seneschal: seneschal@loch-salann.org

   Deputy: deputy-seneschal@loch-salann.org

   
Minister of Arts & Sciences: 
moas@loch-salann.org

Captain of Archers: 
archery@loch-salann.org

Chatelaine: 
chatelaine@loch-salann.org

   
Chronicler: 
 chronicler@loch-salann.org
 
Exchequer: 
 exchequer@loch-salann.org
Deputy:  
      deputy-exchequer@loch-salann.org

Herald: 
herald@loch-salann.org

Knight Marshal: 
kmarshal@loch-salann.org

     List Minister:  
     listminister@loch-salann.org
     Thrown Weapons Captain:  
     thrownweapons@loch-salann.org

Rapier Marshal: 
 rapier@loch-salann.org

 
Quartermaster: 
quartermaster@loch-salann.org

Security: 
security@loch-salann.org

Webminister: 
webminister@loch-salann.org

Youth Officer: 
youth@loch-salann.org

   

Contact Information

mailto:deputy-exchequer%40loch-salann.org%20?subject=
mailto:security%40loch-salann.org?subject=

